

## **FAIRLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY**

Pound Avenue Stevenage Hertfordshire SG1 3JA

12<sup>th</sup> May 2015

Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers

We are writing to inform you that we will be completing a number of tasks relating to the children's SATS papers in the final week of this term and the first week back after half term. It is very important that all children are in school for these activities.

There are no specific activities for the children to do to prepare for these tasks, however, continuing with the usual home learning activities such as regular reading and maths work will support your child.

Please be aware that these activities will only be used to inform part of our assessment process for your child. This will not be the only evidence that we use to decide on your child's progress. We will obviously continue to recognise and value your child's achievements from the wider curriculum also.

We would like to make this an enjoyable and stress free experience for children and will therefore present the activities in a way that is fun and engaging for the children. We would ask that you continue to ensure that your child is well rested and has a hearty breakfast each morning. Normal snack will be available however your child may bring in a more exciting snack of their choosing to eat on these days.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Year 2 Team